

# June Newsletter

2018



## GRADUATION COUNTDOWN

What a momentous year we have had!
We are saying goodbye to all of our
Eagles in the 4 1/2 year old class (15)
and 5 children from the 4 year old
class, who will be going to
Kindergarten. We are so thankful to
have watched them mature in these
early years. Please bring them back to
visit us, we would love to see how
they are doing as they continue to
grow in all areas. Graduation will be
on Wednesday, June 13th at 6:30pm
in the Sanctuary (located on the
Brackenridge Ave. side of the church).
Graduation is only for those who will

be going to Kindergarten in the fall and who are still attending in June. Please have the children in their classrooms no later than **6:15pm**. And please do not block the aisles in the Sanctuary with strollers, as we will be using both aisles and need them to be clear. Thank you for understanding!

Summer Camps are filling quickly! If you are planning on your child attending, please turn in your registration form ASAP. Deadline is May 30.

### **DONUTS WITH DAD**

On Tuesday, June 5th at 6:30pm we will meet in the Social Hall for "Donuts with Dad." We hope you plan to come! Due to space limitations, please do not bring siblings. For planning purposes, we prepare for one adult per child. Thank you!



"Dad: Someone to look up to, no matter how tall you grow."



## **FAMILY PICNIC**

Our end of the year picnic will be on Thursday, June 14th at 10:30am. We are going to Northside Park on Tidewater Drive. Everyone is welcome, but we ask that parents stay with their children and be responsible for them on this day. This will be a time of fellowship with each other and teachers will have a chance to talk to everyone without having the responsibility of watching the children. We will begin at 10:30 and have playtime until 11:30. At 11:30 we will move towards the picnic area and have lunch together on the grounds. Bring your own food, drink, and blanket or chairs. After lunch, the children will receive their end of the year gift from the school. You may leave at your leisure.

If it should rain, we will all meet at the school at 10:30am to say our goodbyes and hand out gifts.







### **EVALUATIONS**

You will find an evaluation form attached to this newsletter. Please take a few minutes to reflect on your year here at TPBC Preschool, fill out the form, and place it in the collection box by Nicole's office. We value your input!

## DAYCARE IN JUNE

Daycare will be open all day on June
14th and 15th for the Infants (Cubs),
Waddlers (Chipmunks), and Toddlers
(Busy Beavers). There will be NO
daycare for anyone else on Thursday
June 14th. We will be open for fulltime care ONLY (all classes) on
Friday, June 15th. School will be
closed for the week of June 18th for
staff vacation time.

And, for planning purposes, school will be closed August 20-24 for staff training and class orientation.

Don't forget to return your Door Card by June 13th, unless your child is attending Summer Camp. Thanks!

### **FALL REMINDERS**

If you are planning on your child attending preschool in the fall, please make sure to get your registration form and fee in to Nicole. You must register every year. In the fall, school will begin on Tuesday, September 4th. Everyone who has registered will receive information in August regarding Orientation. If your address should change over the summer, please call the office at 423-8677.